
 
120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 

Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 
Tel: (416) 644-1568 

Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 
 
 

January 30, 2013 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2012-0107 - Bluewater Power 
 
On behalf of Buewater Power, I am writing to request an extension of time to file responses to 
interrogatories until Monday, February 4, 2013. Pursuant to Procedural Order #1, Bluewater Power's 
interrogatory responses are due today. 
 
Bluewater Power requires this extension because of the significant amount of work required to provide 
responses to interrogatories where updates for 2012 Actuals have been requested. I am advised that 
responding to the request to update for 2012 Actuals represented a significant amount of work before 
interrogatories could be addressed. In most cases, the 2012 data could not be finalized to sufficient detail 
that the results could be labelled final. In the case of the request to update the load forecast based on 2012 
Actuals, a conference call was required with Board Staff and intervenors to determine the most responsive 
approach since the data requested was not available in the detail requested. We also note that some 
intervenor interrogatories were received by Bluewater Power after the January 14, 2013 deadline. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 



 
 


